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Greetings,                                                                                           March 2022   
 
The children were invited to go on a hiking trail with Moji at Welgevonden a few weeks ago. The group 
became the first ever to walk their newly-developed hiking trail! They had so much fun learning about the 
animals they spotted. Their sighting of the day was the Shlegel's Blind Snake. The program that Moji is 
part of is called W E A P (Welgevonden Environmental Awareness Program) He will be coming back to 
the school once a week, and taking them on day trips next term to educate the children. We are super 
excited to have him back! 

 

 
Here are a few of our students learning Afrikaans. Term 1 of this school year just got over and the children 
will be out the last two weeks of March. Please pray for their safe return, and fresh minds for the next 
term. 

 



 
 
Happy February Birthday to Sarah and David!!!  
 

 
 
 
 
Paul and Micky are going back to South Africa on 19 April, and stay for 3 weeks. If you would like to 
help out with gently used clothes (local friends) or monetarily to buy area rugs for the houses and a 
new grinder for the work shop, please send your donations to our forwarding agent (Prince Ministry, 
200 Solley Dr. Winchester, MO 63021). We’ve already started shopping for things we can only get in 
the US. 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. The response for clothes and funds for the 
upcoming trip has been amazing. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, during school break. Paul and Micky leaving for a trip to SA 19 
April. 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


